Please join Rizzos in a two day fundraiser on March 22nd and 23rd to help support the
Esphorst's in their time of need. The fundraiser both days will be valid for pick up, dine in, take
out, and delivery, including catering orders for any businesses which wish to participate, from
11am to 9pm. To have your order included, simply mention the fundraiser or the Esphorst
family.

As we watch the word spread and the love grow to support this family, we ask for your patience
these days as we will most likely experience longer wait times than usual for orders. We
encourage you to preorder ahead of time, and give at least an hour for all orders that are called
in. We are working with the city to use the city hall parking at the library on 242nd for additional
parking.

There will also be a cash donation jar for those who wish to contribute that way as well. 20% of
each order with the fundraiser mention will be donated directly to the Esphorst's.

We know our South Bay community is strong, so please come out to flex this strength with us.



